University of Louisville — Faculty Senate — Planning & Budget Committee
Committee Report for February 6, 2019 Senate Meeting
Prepared by Reginald Bruce, Committee Chair (Management, College of Business)

Members Present: David Schultz, Eugene Mueller, Chris Tillquist, Reg Bruce
Visitors: Andrew Zhao (Anthropology) and Thomas Jennings (Anthropology)

Christopher Tillquist agreed to represent the P&B Committee on the review committee for Centers and
Institutes.

Apparently there may be some Centers around the campus that are not Board approved. What this
means and the implications for faculty governance are unknown. This matter will be addressed with
Connie Shumake and Bob Goldstein.

The greater part of the meeting was a discussion of the proposed Center for Archeology and Cultural
Heritage (CACHe) with Drs. Zhao and Jennings. A number of questions and concerns were identified —
the more significant ones dealing with the incomplete budget. A revision will be forthcoming and will be
followed up at our February meeting.



